
Federal Communications Commission                                                October 18, 2000
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT : KP ELECTRONICS FCC ID :  H78KPBSRU100

To whom it may Concern,

This letter is a request for confidentiality on our schematics and block diagrams on
our FCC ID : H78KPBSRU100

The reason being is fear of illegal use and copy of our product  information, as often
done in the Eastern block countries and other places in the world.

Sincerely Yours

Yoram Kenig
President


